
Notice of Employment Opportunity 

The Materials Innovation and Recycling Authority (“MIRA”) has an immediate opening for a Customer 

Billing/Analyst – Position description, including functions, required skills and experience, and salary 

range, is attached. 

Interested candidates should submit a resume and cover letter by close of business on March 24, 2022, 

to lhunt@ctmira.org. 
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